# Newsletter

Newsletter: 14.03.2022

We are looking forward to another exciting week at the Academy. We have children across the Academy taking mid year quizzes so that we can celebrate all the progress they have made and identify what we need to focus on next.

We will be ending the week with our Red Nose Day celebrations. Children are invited to either wear non uniform or dress as a real life or fictional hero. We ask for a voluntary 50p donation.



# Sports coaches

We are excited to welcome some new sports coaches into the Acade-



my this term. They will be focusing on teaching us all the skills and knowledge we need to be great basketball players. We are looking for the next Michael Jordan in the making! We are hoping to have an Academy match before the end of term.



## Horizons Survey

Oasis would love to hear what parents think of our Horizons iPad programme. Please scan the QR code above and answer a few questions to share your thoughts.

# Nursey places

We have places available for eligible 3 year olds in April 2022. If your child turns 3 before 1st April 2022 then you are eligible for free early education. Please contact the Academy office 01179 030333



- and speak to Emma Bamford our Early Years Lead.
- We are also taking applications for a September start for any children who turn 3 years old between 1st April and 31st August 2022.



### Key dates

Fri 18th March - Red Nose Day - superheroes

Thurs 24th and Fri 25th March - Y6 residential trip to London

Thurs 31st March - Violin club concert 12.45 - 2.15pm

28th March to 8th April -

Easter family events - look out for further information

# Dogs on site

Dogs are not allowed on site for the safety of everyone. We have shared this message numerous times and unfortunately if individuals continue to bring dogs on site they will no longer be able to enter the playground and their child will be brought to them at the end of the day

### Academy car park

Please do not enter the car park unless you have a blue badge that has



been shared with the office team. If you are dropping off children you will need to park on the road outside and walk in.

We are also no longer using the one way system to enter and leave the site. Please do not walk children through the car park. Use the paths provided.